
From:   Joe Thorsheim   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   July 07, 2015

Subject:   FCC File No. 0421-EX-PL-2015
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

1760 MHz was replaced with 1785 MHz and the AFTRCC coordination has been attached to the
application as requested.

Thanks

Joe Thorsheim


